
 

 

January 18, 2017 

 

Douglas Kaarre 

Urban Planner/Historic Preservation 

Village of Oak Park 

123 Madison Street 

Oak Park, IL 60302 

 

Re: Certificate of Appropriateness – 238 S. Kenilworth Avenue 

 

Dear Doug: 

 

It is my understanding that given that the Historic Preservation Committee voted not to approve the 

Certificate of Appropriateness for 238 S. Kenilworth at their meeting on January 12
th

, our next appeal is 

to the Village Board.  Please consider this letter our formal request to make that appeal and appear 

before the Village Board. 

 

Per our correspondence, I understand that you are working toward getting the Village Manager’s office 

the necessary information so the appeal can be heard at the February 6
th

 meeting of the Board.  Please 

let me know if you need anything else from me or the Owners prior to the submittal or the meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chris Wollmuth 

Chris Wollmuth Design 


